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JIM AND EMI CIVALE — Y !" MISSIONARIES TO SAMOA 
Testifying… repentance toward God, and faith toward our Lord Jesus Christ.  ACTS 20:21 
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Dear Friends, 
  

Last month, our big events were the conclusion of the three-week Sewing 
School mentioned in last month’s prayer letter and our Mothers Day  
services.  Everyone in the church needed and appreciated the sweet fellow-
ship and sense of unity the events inspired. 
 

On Mother’s Day, we had several unsaved people visiting in both services 
which gave me a chance to give a clear gospel message to those who needed 
to hear it.  Please pray for those visitors. 
 

Emi traveled over to the main island on Friday and Saturday of Mother’s Day 
weekend in order to serve as a guest speaker for the Lighthouse Baptist 
Church Ladies group.  From all accounts, the Lord blessed her speaking and 
the ladies appreciated her ministry very much. 
 

For the later part of the month, Emi and I traveled over our first church plant 
in order to coordinate a funeral for a family there.  In fact, we are still here at 
the time of writing this letter.  The funeral will continue over the next four 
days before we head back to the second church plant. 
 

We are also busy preparing for the missions team that the church will be 
hosting from June 17-25.  During the team’s time with us, we will have a 
three-day Vacation Bible School, a two-day ladies conference, a three-day 
youth camp, and special preaching services throughout the week.  It is a 
whole lot to fit into nine days, so please pray for each of these events as well 
as the following…  
    (1)  Safe travels for the team  
    (2)  Good health for the team 
    (3)  Revival and spiritual growth of our church members 
    (4)  Salvation decisions 
 
We do appreciate your prayers more than we can say. 
 

 

Your grateful friends, 

P.S.  Check out our new website   Jim & Emi CivaleJim & Emi CivaleJim & Emi CivaleJim & Emi Civale 

www.jimcivale.edifyhub.com   
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Our next furlough will be from 

March to December of 2017.  Emi 

and I hope to minister in as many 

new churches as possible and we 

particularly love missions  

conferences.  Please pray for open 

doors.  If you can recommend any  

churches, please email us at 
 

civalejim@yahoo.com.   

 

We will also make ourselves  

available to update our  

supporting churches and humbly 

ask them to let us know if they 

would like to have us in to report. 

 

Emi and her mother just before the 
morning service 5/8/2016 

We had our largest number of mothers in attendence for this year’s Mother’s Day Service and couldn’t even fit them all in the picture 


